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What is Nevill Hall/ABUHB policy for contacting visitors that visit a ward 
that had an outbreak please?  

The Health Board does not have a policy for contacting visitors that visit a ward 

that has had an outbreak. However, please find information in relation to visiting 
with a purpose on the Health Boards webpages. 

 

https://abuhb.nhs.wales/coronavirus/hospital-visiting-guidance1/

